
Aug. 10, 1955 
 
Dear Leblanc, 
 
Thanks for Lógica Matemática, which I received yesterday with astonishment and have 
been thumbing with pleasure. It carries me back 13 years, to when I used to sit with 
Vicente Ferreira da Silva, in Brazil, revising my Portuguese line by line for O Sentido da 
Nova Lógica; I now find myself rereading that too, as a result of your book. 
Your book is well got up and will be a boon to Spanish speakers. Congratulations to 
you and to Ferrater. 
 
Cordially yours 
 
[signatura] 


